
 

  

  
 
 

 
 

Monday 17 July 2023 
 

Dear Parents/carers 
 
Year 6 final week 
 
I thought it might be useful to just to confirm events for our Year 6 this week. 
 
Year 6 Show – Tuesday 18 July 
If children could be at Greenway for 6.30pm tomorrow with their water bottle. If they 
come to the Year 6 classroom doors Mrs Bennett and Mrs Spriggs will be there to 
meet them. Parents/family if you can queue outside the main entrance and we can let 
you in when Yr 6 are ready! The show will start at 7pm. Refreshments will be offered 
after the performance. 
 
The Year 6 presented their show to the rest of school today (Reception-Year 5). There 
was a lot of laughing!  I know they at they have been working really hard and they are 
all looking forward to presenting to you. 
 
Year 6 Graduation – Wednesday 19 July 
This will take place at 2pm. This should last for about 45mins. After the Year 6 
Graduation from approximately 3-4.30pm there will be a picnic for Year 6 children and 
their families on the large field. This gives the Year 6 children an opportunity to look at 
their Year book and open their gifts. Siblings usually join the picnic when they have 
finished school. Please bring a picnic and blanket (or camping chair for greater 
comfort!). Elsie’s Ices will also be on-site for Year 6 children and their families only. 
The GSA are kindly serving Pimms! Fingers crossed for dry weather! 
  
Friday 21 July 
Year 6 children are allowed to bring in a white shirt or white Greenway polo shirt that 
they would like signed by their class mates and staff.  The best pens to use are 
sharpies. 
 
I look forward to seeing you over the next few days. 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 


